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October 2, 2023        

  Commander’s Call...

Next Meeting: 6 November 2023 at 6:30 pm.

The regular meeting of Post 15 was held on 2 October 

2023.  

1St Vice Commander Mixon welcomed 73 members and 

guests to our monthly meeting. 

Chaplain offered a prayer.

Minutes of the September meeting were read and 

accepted as read.

New members and guests were introduced. 

1st Vice Commander Mixon then moved to committee 

reports.

http://www.sumterpost15.com/


Americanism: Oratorical contest on January 13th and we 

currently have 3 candidates for the event.  Looking for 

volunteers to help with this even.

Baseball: Program for the evening.

Softball: Program for the evening.

Scouting: Regular meeting are going on and other than 

the fair not much going on.  

Fair:  15 days away from the start of the fair and if 

anyone would like to help, come in and see Nicole and 

she will find you a job.

Home: No Report.

Legion Riders: Legion riders held there meeting on 

Saturday of the fall conference and talked about several 

events that will be down the road.  If you would like 

information on the riders you can go to Facebook page 

American Legion Riders of South Carolina.  The last meet 

and greet was successful and included a swap meet.  

Riders were to meet after our meeting for a short 

meeting of their own.  

Public Service: Asking for volunteers for the committee 

for Public service nominees.  Program will be held in 

February. 



Publicity: No Report.

Historian: No Report.

Post Service Officer: No Report. 

Membership: Is at 207 and is 64.08% of our goal of 323. 

Post Everlasting: 2 members transferred: Joseph E. 

Burnette and Jack O’Neil.

Adjutant: No Report.

New business: No new business.

The program for the night was Baseball and Softball 

programs.

Kenny Mixon introduced P15 baseball coach Randy 

Twitty and he spoke of the great season the seniors and 

junior teams had with the juniors winning the state 

championship.  

He thanked the legion for all that they do for the baseball

programs and looking forward to next years season.

Kenny thanked the coach for his dedication to the legion 

program and we be looking forward to next years 

season. 

Having no other business, the meeting was adjourned.



Commander, Lyons  

 

 From our Chaplain...

We had 2 members transferred to Post Everlasting: 

Joseph E. Burnette and John (Jack) O’Neil.     

I am looking for volunteers for the Funeral detail. All 

veterans deserve a proper send off. Please call if you can 

assist rendering honors to our fallen comrades.  If you 

know of the passing of any member, or a member who is 

ill or hospitalized please let me know. (803) 983-9546 

Chaplain, Billy Thompson

 From our Adjutant...   

Everyone needs to reach out to veterans and invite them 

to join post 15.  I encourage all members to go to the 

National Legion web page and join “mylegion.org”. Once 

you register, you can view post newsletters, messages, 



and a calendar of events. You can also renew your 

membership on-line.   

Adjutant, Larry Lighthill

American Legion Auxiliary (ALA)
Unit 15 P.O. Box 2174,

Sumter, S.C. 29151

                                                   No Report

Next Meeting: 
11/06/2023

Serving our Veterans in love,
Ruby Williams-Times
803-316-4806
President


